M.C.M.B.A. Meeting


February 24, 2000 @ 7:00 P.M.





Attendance





David Whittamore


Wes Chasteen


Lewis Jones Jr.


Brian Dexter


David Lowery


B.J. Marshall


Marshall Abrams


Mark Rogers


Joe Sageser


Gordy Hall


Roger Childress


Dewey Pearson


Bill Bradley


Jack Noe


Troy Conner


Scott Castle





Meeting Minutes





The prizes and prize money was awarded to the winners of the City Tournament.


The association took a break for dinner.


The association voted on a new President and Vice President.  Wes Chasteen and Marshall Abrams were nominated for the position of President.  Wes Chasteen won the nomination for President.  Marshall Abrams, Brian Dexter and David Lowery were nominated for Vice President.  Marshall Abrams won the nomination for Vice President.  The new President and Vice President will start their terms on August 1.


The board then reviewed the ABC Local Association Bylaws.  The association voted to change the following bylaws.  Changed number of directors from 9 to 12.  Made May 31 the cut off date for submitting league averages for winter leagues.  Made August 31 the cut off date for submitting league averages for the summer leagues.  Changed the amount of the Secretary/Treasure from $350 to $400 per year.  The President will receive $200 salary per year.


The board appointed Mark Rogers, Brian Dexter and Roger Childress to the Audit Committee.  The board appointed Jack Noe and Lewis Jones Jr. to the Joint Inspection Committee.  The board appointed David Whittamore, Scott Castle and Roger Childress to the Tournament Rules Committee.  The board appointed Marshall Abrams, David Lowery and Troy Conners to the Tournament Committee.


The association then discussed the Top 40 Tournament.


The board discussed running tournaments that Jack Noe was going to hold at Maroon Lanes.


The board discussed awarding an award for the house high average, high series scratch and handicap and high game scratch and handicap.  Voted a bowler must have a minimum of 60 games to be eligible for the awards.


Corbin Allen stated to the board that he thought a 700 patch should be awarded for every 700 series rolled instead of one patch awarded per year.  The association discussed the change in the way the 700 patches could be awarded to the bowlers and other ways to award the person who rolls a 700.  The board will decide on the matter at a later date.


The board set Monday March 6, 2000 as the date for the next meeting.  The meeting will take place at Maroon Lanes at 9:00 PM.





Adjourned at 9:00 P.M.





Lewis Jones Jr.





M.C.M.B.A. secretary


 














